
 Fall 2013 

Our Stats 

as of August 31, 2013  

Members 5954         

Total Loans  $17,905,581 

Total Assets  $37,595,520 

Total Deposits  $31,687,251 

Calendar of Events 

 
Monday, October 14 

Columbus Day 
All Office Closed 

 
Credit Union Day 

Join Us for Food and Fun 
Friday, October 18 

 
Monday, November 11 

Veterans Day 
All Offices Closed 

 
Thursday, November 28 

Thanksgiving Day 
All Offices Closed 

 
Wednesday, December 25 

Christmas Day 
All Offices Closed 

*All offices close at 2:00 pm on  
Christmas Eve. 

 
Wednesday, January 1, 2014 

New Year’s Day 
All Offices Closed 

 

It's time to celebrate! International Credit Union Day is a day set aside 
to recognize our history and philosophy, as well as show you, our 
valued member/owner, our appreciation for your participation in the 
credit union. 

This year marks the 65th anniversary of the celebration of International 
Credit Union Day and this year's theme, "Credit Unions Unite For Good: 
A Better Way," reflects the power of cooperation that makes credit 
unions all over the world a force for good. As a not-for-profit financial 
cooperative, your credit union puts the best interests of its members 
first, not those of stockholders. From Alabama to Zimbabwe, credit 
unions everywhere improve the quality of life for their members and 
the communities in which they live. By belonging to the credit union 
and using the services, you not only help yourself to competitive rates 
and friendly service, you help others. So join us in celebrating "A Better 
Way" to manage your money today and to prepare for a secure 
financial future. 

At First Choice, we understand that our members are the credit union. 
Credit Union Day is officially October 17, but we plan 
to celebrate on Friday, October 18 to give more 
members an opportunity to partake in the event. 
Food and door prizes will be provided at each credit 
union office. Contact the credit union for information. 

Beware of little expenses.  
A small leak will sink a great ship. —  

Benjamin Franklin 



Page 2 Community Matters 

Knoxville 
млл North 17th Street  

Knoxville, TN 37921-6756 
(865) 637-0112 Member Services 

(865) 637-0777 Fax 
(865) 637-0213 Rate Line 
(800) 637-0112 Toll Free 

(865) 637-0111 Tele-Trans 
(888) 637-0111 Toll Free Tele-Trans 

 

Mascot  
фппл Mascot Road 
Mascot, TN 37806 

(865) 933-744н tƘƻƴŜ 
(865) 933-0777 Fax 

 

Maryville  
2535 E. Broadway 

Maryville, TN 37804 
(865) 982-0075 Phone 

(865) 981-9892 Fax 
 

нп-Hour ATMs at  
Mascot and Main branches. 

 
Directors 

Nancy Webb, Chairperson 
John O’Barr, Vice-Chair 

Donna Kirkland, Secretary 
Mike Langley, Treasurer 

Claudia Eaton 
Rusty Goddard 

George Whitehead 
Joseph Worth 

 

Chief Executive Officer 
James M. (Mike) Hayes 

All loans are subject to qualifications. 

Share the benefits of belonging to First Choice with friends, family, and co

-workers. When you do, you'll be doing both yourself and them a favor. 

You'll be helping yourself because the more members the credit union 

serves, the more cost-efficient we can become; that efficiency translates 

into additional products and improved services for all. You'll be helping 

your friends and family enjoy the competitive rates and friendly, 

convenient services we're known for. 

As not-for-profit financial cooperatives, your credit union is member-

owned and member-driven. So please pass the word to friends and family 

members about how the credit union difference can help make a 

difference in their lives. 

Maintaining your debt amount at appropriate levels is extremely 

important. At First Choice Community Credit Union we believe that it is 

vital for a person to borrow responsibly. That is why we offer services and 

information to help members manage their debit levels. Below are some 

practical steps on how you can manage your finances and reduce your 

debt. 

1. Consider putting a small amount of money in a credit union savings 

account designated for emergencies such as car repairs, unexpected 

home expenses, etc. 

2. Consider a monthly budget. This way you manage your money instead 

of your money managing you. 

3. Consider making a plan to reduce excessive debit levels. A debt 

snowball plan may be the simplest way to reduce debt levels. Start by 

paying extra on your smallest debt. When that debt is paid off, put the 

extra money on the next smallest debt and so forth and so on. 

4. Once you get your debt to a manageable level, start saving. Experts 

suggest that it is best to have between 3 to 6 months of living 

expenses put away in a “easy to access” account. The credit union 

offers many types of savings accounts to help you save money. 

5. Once these steps become a reality, consider making a plan to save for 

retirement,  college expenses for your children , or any other long-

term financial needs.   

The credit union offers a free and anonymous service on our website 

called SavvyMoney Checkup. It is a great tool to help you develop a 

budget and a plan to manage your finances. Go to www.firstchoiceccu.org 

and click on Tools and Resources.  Of course, you can always contact the 

credit union. We’ll be more than happy to help in anyway possible. 


